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February 4, 2020
Agenda Meeting
The monthly Agenda Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of District 9, 1222 Green Street, Iselin, New Jersey, was called to order at 7:35 p.m. by the President with notices posted in the Home News Tribune, on the bulletin board at Fire Company #1 and at Town Hall as prescribed by the Laws of 1975.  A salute to the flag was led by the President.

Roll Call of Commissioners:  M. Rudy, D. Thaker and K. Williams, S. Larko and E. A. Mullen.  Also in
                                          attendance were W. Kenney, E.R. Mullen, the Deputy Chief and the Fire 
                                          Official.
Reports of Committees:

Fire Equipment & Apparatus:

MK completed miscellaneous repairs to the apparatus.  Mr. Kenney noted that he will have pictures of the ladder truck coming out of the paint shop. Still looking at late March/early April.  He added that inspection of the truck was not included in the original contract. Received a proposal for the time and material for no more than $15,000 but really should be around $2,000.  EES is working on some miscellaneous repairs.  Knox boxes have been installed and programmed.  Mary was going to talk to the Chief about certain protocol concerning the locks, etc.  Regarding the 9-2-4 refurb, Mr. Williams noted that more information is forthcoming next week.  He discussed some suggested particulars.
Hydrants:  Nothing to report.
Facilities:

Paint cabinet upgrade is on hold. Researching prices to upgrade the traffic lights.  Working on quotes for the security camera upgrade.
Communications Equipment:   
Mr. Mullen will have an estimate for the new pagers.  Monday they will start installing the new work stations—everyone will be notified accordingly.  He will also have prices for the new printer.  The Secretary’s computer came in.  
Fire Prevention:

The Fire Official’s report was received and will be perused by the Board.
Legal & Insurance:  
This year’s meeting dates including the election have been submitted to the newspapers.  It was mentioned that we need to move on the Boy Scout applications before the deadline.  Mr. Kenney noted that one of our applicants is unable to attend the school due to time constraints.
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Old Business:  

Mr. Williams will make his report next week.  Mr. E.A. Mullen asked about the budget.

Chief’s Report: 
The Deputy Chief reported of 43 calls for the month of January with no firefighter injuries.  He discussed the training requests.  Mr. Kenney asked about some questionable bills that came in and a brief discussion was held.
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,









_______________________________   

Secretary

Board of Fire Commissioners, District #9

Transcribed by:

___________________________

(Ms.) Joyce E. Lynch
